
Public Project Closeout Hearing Notice 
Texas Community Development Program 

Cameron County Texas 

 

The County of Cameron will hold a Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. on  Thursday, November 19, 

2015 in the Cameron County Courthouse, Commissioners Court Chambers (2st floor), 1100 E. 

Monroe Street, Brownsville, Texas 78520. The purpose of the hearing will be to receive 

comments of the following completed project: La Feria’s Bixby-Alto Real colonia’s first time 

sanitary sewer private yardline connection project (Contract No. 713061). Topics to be discussed 

include project costs, benefit to low and moderate income persons and general performance on 

project implementation. Cameron County encourages interested citizens to participate in the 

hearing. The hearing site is accessible to persons with disabilities. 

 

Questions regarding the public hearing should be directed to the Program Development and 

Management Department at (956) 544-0828. Persons with disabilities requiring special 

accommodations to participate in the TCDP public hearing should contact the County’s 

Personnel Office at (956)544-0827 at least 48 hours in advance. 

 

(Para una explicación de este aviso en español, favor de llamar al Departamento de Desarrollo 

del Condado de Cameron al (956) 544-0828) 

 


